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           KIWANIS MEETING OF April 24th, 2017 
 

 

We had a recent high number of 13 members, one guest Michelle, who 

attended with Vince, and our speaker. For a total of 15 which included 

Tim LeMere. President Pat led the meeting. We sang; Smile-Sing a Song, 

On Kiwanis and Amazing Grace. 

 

Ann was mentioned in the news while Joe, Ann, Rick and Pat contributed 

happy dollars. For lunch we enjoyed Rice, Stir Fry, salad and bread. Ben 

thought the lunch was great and went back for seconds. 

 

The Scholarship committee met and picked the winners of the six 

scholarships that will be awarded during our banquet on Monday May 

15th at the Black and Tan. Social at 5:45 and dinner at 6:00 PM. There will 

be NO NOON MEETING that day.  The winners were all from different 

area High Schools. Victoria Harris is a Key Club member from Preble. 

Thanks again to the Scholarship Committee which included Emmett, Rick 

and Bob R. 

 

Our Sconniewood film festival was held on Sunday 4/23 was a great 

success. Twenty-three films were presented over a two hours.  

The quality of the films varied but those submitted by past students, who 

have entered in the past showed great improvement. 



Thanks again to Matt Haney and Joe Jacques for all of their efforts to 

make this event a success. 

 

We had a brief program where Joe presented Ashley Ashman with an 

iPad for Autism. Ashley works with Autistic children in their homes. She 

commented that few things help these children more than these I-Pads. 

We have now given a total of five I-Pads.  

 

Programs for the month of May follow: 

 

May 2nd, Tuesday, Youth Awards Banquet at Riverside. Social at 5:30  

with dinner at 6:00. NO MONDAY MEETING 

May 8th, (Bob Rowan) Speaker is Kevin Smith whose topic is the " The 

Work" 

May 15nd Scholarship Banquet 

May 22nd  Rick Saterlee has the program 

May 30th, Tuesday< Nicolet 3rd grader picnic and lunch at the NEW ZOO. 

Arrival is 10:45. NO MONDAY MEETING 

 

 

Scroll down to see our latest iPad for Autism receipient. 

 

By: 

Bob Rowan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Alex, our latest iPad for Autism recipient ☺ 

 


